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How many places can someone fly planes for class or learn how to call a football game 
for their major? The College of Liberal Arts at Auburn allows students to do these things, and so 
much more. Auburn University has a wide-ranging set of opportunities for students to pursue. 
This is displayed especially in the College of Liberal Arts. Very few universities have a variety 
of majors and careers available to students than at Auburn. In the CLA, students can focus on 
anything from learning the history of the world to mastering arts and music. All of these lead to 
great accomplishments by CLA learners during their time at Auburn and around the world. 
Graduates of this college have gone on to do great things in their careers and lives. What I want 
to do for the College of Liberal Arts is to provide more opportunities for students of these 
programs to be successful and allow for more recognition of the awesome achievements that the 
people do here every day. As a fellow member of CLA in the Professional Flight major, I can 
best represent your interests in the Senate of the Student Government Association. Representing 
the students of Auburn is an honorable and important duty, and I know that I can use leadership 
and service skills I have developed over the years to speak to students and then relay their 
messages to create real and impactful legislation and ideas.  

Being a Senator for the College of Liberal Arts is particularly challenging, due to the very 
nature of the institution. The scope and range of the students and programs within the college are 
so vast and diverse. This can make it difficult for the elected representatives to represent the 
whole college.  I believe that I have a solution to this quandary.  

I, as Senator for the College of Liberal Arts, will represent and fight for change that will 
benefit all students. In these times with a global pandemic, many students will feel the financial 
pressures that come along with this. I will always keep this in mind and know that an increase in 
costs and fees can make the difference between whether someone can attend college or not. As 
students at Auburn, we want to utilize our Student Government to create change for our daily 
lives and to feel that we are heard.  This is the most important thing our SGA can do for us, and I 



will make sure that, if elected, I can hold myself accountable to the people I represent.  At the 
end of the day, the most important thing to me is making sure that I have made a positive impact 
on everything I do and I hope that I will be able to bring this spirit to the SGA Senate and make 
the lives of the students better in the College of Liberal Arts at Auburn University. 


